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Your student voice is heard!  Asking for student input on what items go on their menus 

is a crucial step in determining menu development.  Along with many requirements to 

follow with designing menus, student surveys of available products are an important 

step.  Thank you  to our principals, Mr. Gregory Frederick of US Grant HS, and Ms. Tami 

Sanders of OK Centennial HS for hosting mini Food Shows for their students to taste po-

tential menu items for breakfast next year.  Also, thank you to our food vendors!   

You make a difference!  

Mini Food Shows Conducted at 2 area High Schools 


